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Meeting Minutes for December
President Tim Brandt called the meeting to order at 4:25 P.M. on December 3 at Uno’s
in Sterling Heights. Tim welcomed everyone and hoped that everyone had an
enjoyable meal. Colleen thanked Tim and Diane for hosting the December meeting.
There were16 members and three guests present. Members Bill and Sandi Hulbert
were present and hope to make more of the get-togethers.

A motion was made by Linda Milanov to accept the minutes from November’s meeting
as written in the Newsletter and it was seconded by Mike Niefert. The motion passed
with a majority show of hands.

Treasurer’s Report
Diane Brandt gave the treasurer’s report. A motion was made by Paul Jones to accept
the treasurer’s report as read. The motion was seconded by Tom Milanov. The motion
passed with a majority show of hands.

Old Business



Keith Stieber announced that the new hats with embroidered MCCC logo have been
ordered. He ordered four dark green, four beige and four burgundy. Keith will let us
know the price next month.

New Business
On January 28, 2018 the Motor City Cushman Club Planning Meeting will be hosted by:
Keith and Karen Stieber at: Shields of Troy. (See details below). Please bring your
calendars, and ideas about the places you would like to ride or an event to host. If you
can’t make the meeting and would like to host a ride or event, please contact Paul
Jones.

Paul said that since most of the club is retired and if some have other things going on
during the weekends, and would like to plan a ride during the week, it would be fine
also. Let’s try and have more than one ride or event per month. It was also suggested
that we should have a rain date. This would be planned ahead in case the planned ride
is rained out, which is also a good idea. It seems that many people at the December
meeting would like to ride on Thursdays also. This is not set in stone, so please bring
your ideas.

Paul would like to make sure everyone is getting the news e-blasts and newsletter, if
you are not, please let him know.

50/50
50/50 Mike Niefert won $17.00. Congratulations Mike!

Adjournment
Lynda Mitchell made a motion to adjourn at 4:41 P.M and it was seconded by Mitch
Mitchell. The motion passed with a majority show of hands.

Dues

2017 dues are past due now. Please make out your checks to Colleen Niefert for
$10.00 and send to her: Colleen Niefert, 3406 3rd Street, Trenton, Mi 48183

Editors Note

At the Planning Meeting, I will be turning over my duties as President of the Club to
Paul Jones. I would just like to say thank you and it’s been a pleasure serving as your
president for the third time. Let’s give our warmest welcome and support to Paul Jones
and all of our new officers and incumbent ones who will be serving over the next year.

Respectfully,

Tim Brandt



.

New Officers:

President – Paul Jones

Vice President – Keith Stieber

Treasurer – Colleen Niefert

Secretary – Diane Jones

Newsletter – Tim Brandt

Webmaster – Paul Jones

Motor City Cushman Club: 2017 - 2018 Schedule of Events

Listed below is the approved schedule for this year as voted on at the Planning

Meeting. Any additions or changes to the schedule can be submitted to the

president or proposed at a club meeting. If attending an event, please RSVP to the
Host as soon as possible to make their job easier.

January 28, 2018 Sunday: Motor City Cushman Club - Planning Meeting
Hosted by: Keith and Karin Stieber
Place: Shields of Troy, 1476 W. Maple, Troy, MI 48084, 248-637-3131
Time: 12.00 Noon.
Notes: This is our scheduling meeting so let's get a good turnout. Shields is just
west of Crooks Rd. on Maple (15 Mile Rd.)
R.S.V.P. Keith 586-876-6555 or CZACE@yahoo.com

Birthdays:
Rita Drugich – Jan 13
Gary Schoeff – Jan 14
Daniel Stucky – Jan 24
Kelly Hayes – Jan 25

Felix Hurt – Feb 8
Jan Jeffers – Feb 12
Sandra Hubert – Feb 12

`Motor City Cushman Club Website by Paul Jones: www.MotorCityCushman.com


